
Kentucky Baptist Convention Children’s Choir 

General Information  

April 26-28, 2024 
Registration: Singers in grades 3-6 who are active in a KBC Church are welcome to register. 
You will find the link to register on our website, www.kybaptist.org/kbccc. Registration must 
be completed no later than March 25.  

Cost: $205 for singers; $165 for chaperones. Fee includes lodging, meals, linens for all, (also 
a programming fee/shirt/electronic photo for the singers.) Payment in full is due by April 8 
along with release forms listed below. Chaperones must complete a separate registration using 
the same link. (All Chaperones must be registered by April 8). (Each church is responsible for 
sending their own chaperones, one for every five singers of the same gender.) 

If your church is paying a portion of your balance, please work with your church to make 
payment to the church. Churches should send one check for all participants from their church. 

Release Forms: There are two release forms required for participation. One form is 
required for Crossings Camps and the other for the Kentucky Baptist Convention; both are 
electronic forms. Links will be sent to all registered participants on March 29 and must be 
completed by April 8. 

Snacks: Participants should bring their own snacks. They may also want to bring money to 
purchase a treat from the coffee shop during free time on Saturday. 

Music: Music will be mailed out the week of March 18. Online rehearsal links will be provided 
for all music. The Minister of Music/Contact Person should practice several times with their 
singers, and the singers should practice daily on their own. 

Electronics: Singers do not NEED phones, tablets, or other electronic devices. Please leave 
these devices at home. There is very little free time during the weekend, and we want the 
singers to have some time to fellowship together and rest. Cell phones are not allowed in 
rehearsals (and reception in not good at Cedarmore for most carriers). If parents feel singers 
must bring a cell phone with them for the weekend, the phone should be given to his/her 
chaperone except when needed to call home. (Chaperones may bring these items for their 
personal use, but please do not “pass them on” to the singers.) 

Worship Leadership: We will sing for worship at Campbellsville Baptist Church, on April 28 
and then in the afternoon at First Baptist Church, Bowling Green. We will caravan from 
Cedarmore to Campbellsville and then to Bowling Green. Churches are responsible for their 
own transportation. 

Worship Dress: Maroon logo T-shirts will be provided for the singers. (Chaperones may 
choose to purchase them as they register by April 8 for $12-14). Black SLACKS with dark socks 
and dark shoes MUST BE worn with the shirt for worship. Please do not wear leggings, stretch 
pants, “hip huggers,” sweatpants, crop pants, Capri pants or jeans. No open-toed shoes, 
please. Shirts will be worn tucked in with no other shirts under them. 

http://www.kybaptist.org/kbccc

